
From: Joe Granberry
To: Brenda Fuller
Cc: Kenny Schnell
Subject: Stryker Bid Award
Date: Thursday, September 15, 2011 5:01:55 PM

Brenda - After our discussion, I understand that the lowest bidder, EMed Co, had
withdrawn their bid proposal.  It is my recommendation that the bid be awarded to Stryker
Company.  Stryker was the next lowest bid.  Let  me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Joe D. Granberry
 
512-943-1260 office
512-751-9703 cell
jgranberry@wilco.org 
 
NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY:  The information in this communication is confidential and intended only for the exclusive
use of the addressee.  The copying, distribution, or other use of this communication by the addressee or any other person
or entity is prohibited.  If you have received this communication by mistake, please notify the sender immediately and
destroy all  forms of communication (electronic or paper).  Thanks for your cooperation
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